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CITY OF RICHMOND

REPORT TO COMMITTEE

TO: General Purposes Committee DATE: June 16, 2000
FROM: Terry Crowe, Manger Land Use Department FILE: 0153-02
RE: Consultation Process

Draft Vancouver International Airport (YVR) Land Management Policy

STAFF RECOMMENDATION

That Council:

1. recommend to the Vancouver International Airport Authority (YVRAA) Board that it
supplement its current consultations regarding the draft YVR land management policy, as
per the Manager, Land Use report dated June 16, 2000, and

2. advise the YVR that the City declines to comment on the substance of the draft YVR land
management policy.

Terry Crowe,
Manager, Land Use
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STAFF REPORT

ORIGIN

Purpose

This report is a response to the following Planning Committee referral resolution which was passed
on June 6th, 2000:

“That the following question,
“The view of each Nominating Entity on whether it recommends
any further supplements to the Authority’s consultations on its
draft land management policy”,

be referred to staff for comment and report to Council, through the
Planning Committee, and that this report indicate that Council declines
to comment on the second matter,

“The view of each Nominating Entity on whether it supports,
opposes, or declines to comment upon, the substance of the
Authority’s draft land management policy”.

CARRIED”

FINDINGS OF FACT

Richmond City Council is concerned that the current YVR public and stakeholder consultation
process for its draft land management policy may not have:

- been sufficiently clear to all those affected, and
- provided the fullest forum for the community and partners to become fully

informed and to fully express their concerns, ideas and interests.

ANALYSIS

The main concern is that Council does not know how the interests of the overall community will
be affected and addressed by the YVR’s draft land management policy.

As a result, it appears desirable for the YVR to conduct additional consultations with the public
and stakeholders to ensure that the YVR land management policy will be effective.

The City is prepared to assist the YVR in supplementing its consultations process, if requested.

FINANCIAL IMPACT

None
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CONCLUSION

1. Re: Consultation: - additional consultation is suggested.

2. Re: Substance of Draft YVR Land Management Policy
•  Richmond declines to comment on the draft YVR land management policy.

Terry Crowe
Manager, Land Use
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